
 

 

PARKS & RECREATION BOARD        NOVEMBER 9, 2015 

 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

The Parks & Recreation Board met on Monday, November 9, 2015 at 5:00 p.m. at the City 

Administration Building, 400 N. High St., Cortland, Ohio.  In attendance were the 

following board members:  Dave Christner, Katie Watson, Patty Coller and Cara DeToro.  

Also present were Mayor Curt Moll and Don Wittman. 

 

Katie Watson made a motion to approve minutes from the September 14, 2015 regular 

meeting, seconded by Cara DeToro.  ALL AYES, MOTION APPROVED. 

 

Rotary Sign – The new sign is in.  Need to fill in ruts and seed. 

 

Pearl Park – Don to check on placement of soccer goals for the “off-season” to make it 

easier for spring / summer mowing etc. 

 

Willow Park – City is looking at getting new doors for the restrooms after winterizing is 

complete.  There was a discussion on clubhouse and multi-use of storage for Christmas 

items and LAC concessions – Mayor would like to build a wall to divide which would 

increase available space for hanging as well as block access. 

 

Eastlake Park – City has worked to improve hill and run-out area.  Will notify TCMP that 

we would like to have open this year – may need to get some “Sled at your own Risk” 

signs. 

 

Splash Pad – Fundraising has slowed down.  Currently at about 28% of the amount 

needed for Phase 2.  Plan on doing another big fundraiser.  City is getting dirt from Foust 

and working to complete the drainage. 

 

Other Issues 

 The Warren Jr. League did a nice job at Point Park decorating the gazebo and 

surrounding area. 

 Shane Mealy has resigned from the Parks Board.  Currently advertising for anyone 

interested in completing the term. 

 Snowflakes will be hung the Wednesday before Thanksgiving. 

 The Parks Board will not meet in December unless there is a specific need to do so. 

 Dave Christner spoke on behalf of the Board, thanking the Mayor for his 12 years 

of service and his support of the parks and the many improvements that have taken 

place during his tenure. 

 

Patty Coller made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Cara DeToro.  ALL AYES, 

MOTION APPROVED. 

 

 

 

____________________________ __________ _________________________ 

Dave Christner, Chairman           Date Terri Barnovsky, Secretary  

 


